
I signed up for the National Do Not Call List and have found it to be a resounding 
success for me, the average consumer.  If the Telemarketing Sales Rule is changed to 
allow for ANY additional calls, either prerecorded or not, it would be a disaster from my 
point of view.  With the National Do Not Call list in effect as currently implemented I 
have had peace in my own home.  The last thing I need is more telephone calls from 
people I do not know trying to sell me things I do not want.  My time is valuable to me 
and I DO NOT WANT telemarketers calling, period.  What will it take for the FCC to 
understand this?  KEEP THE RULE THE WAY IT IS!!! 


